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Monday 18th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Firstly, thank you for your patience in waiting for confirmation that your child has been allocated a place 
on the Year 5 residential at Lineham Farm.  
 
I am pleased to confirm that, despite the visit being extremely oversubscribed, we have been successful 
in negotiating additional dates with Lineham Farm which means that all children who applied can attend.  
 
The three-day Year 5 residential will now take place on two separate dates:  
 

Wednesday 7th May to Friday 9th May 2025 
and 

Friday 9th May to Sunday 11th May 2025 
 

To enable the weekend visit to go ahead, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all staff who have 
kindly volunteered to work unpaid; Beeston definitely has the best staff team!  
 
The places on the two visits have been allocated in strict date order which means that the first 32 pupils 
to have applied were allocated a place on the Wednesday 7th May to Friday 9th May visit.  
 
I can confirm that your child has now been allocated a place on the Friday 9th May to Sunday 11th 
May visit. To confirm you would like to accept this new proposed date and secure your child’s place, 
please make a £20 non-refundable deposit no later than Sunday 1st December 2024 via your child’s 
SchoolMoney account. When making payment, please also tick the parental consent box on the payment 
screen in order to proceed.  
 
If you would like to withdraw your child from the trip, please email the school office no later 
than Sunday 5th January 2025. It is important to note that for any withdrawals from the trip 
after 5th January 2025, parents/carers will be liable to pay the full balance of £180. 
 
The remaining balance can be paid in instalments with the deadline for final payment being Monday 7th 
April 2025. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please email mainoffice@beestonprimary.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes  
 

 
 
 
Mrs S L Knowles 
Pastoral Leader/ Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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